Side Letter Between State of Maryland and BWI Airport Professional Firefighters IAFF
Local 1742
RE: Extension of Memorandum of Understanding

The parties have agreed to extend for six months the current Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) signed on March 23, 2010, and scheduled to expire on June 30,
2011. Thus, the new expiration date of the MOU will be December 31, 2011, and all
provisions of the current MOU, including the amendment dated May 3, 2011, regarding
wages, health benefits, leave with pay, and other matters, will remain in force until
December 31, 2011, or until a new MOU is agreed upon and ratified, whichever occurs
first.
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